Holiday Museum

The Museum at the University
of Alaska will be open from 1 to
5 p.m. during the holidays, ex-
cept for Christmas Day.

A new silk screen plate by
Bill Berry will be on display
through Jan. 10. A series of
plates, drawings, and water color
sketches will illustrate the devel-
opment of the print from the
idea to the finished product.

Berry is a well-known artist
who has illustrated many books
and articles including ‘“Deneki.”



